Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.
Under the Freedom of Information Act can you please provide me with the following information about Hong Kong citizens who are BNO Visa holders and school places:

1. How many applications for a primary school place have been received by the local authority, where the applicant is a British National (Overseas) visa holder:
a. For the 2020/21 academic year (please indicate how many were successful)
b. For the 2021/22 academic year (please indicate how many were successful)

2. How many applications for a secondary school place have been received by the local authority, where the applicant is a British National (Overseas) visa holder:
a. For the 2020/21 academic year (please indicate how many were successful)
b. For the 2021/22 academic year (please indicate how many were successful)

This information is not collated by Leicester City Council.  When parents apply for a school place, the application form does not ask for their nationality or visa details. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
